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On Wednesday, May 9 at 2:00 pm, we will have MAY 
CROWNING at Our Lady of Grace Catholic School.  
 
May Crowning is a traditional Catholic celebration that 
honors Mary, the Mother of Jesus. Students from the 
Eighth Grade will place a crown of flowers on a statue 
of Mary, symbolizing Mary is our spiritual Mother and 
Queen of Heaven. 
 
We are asking students to bring in a simple flower or 

small bouquet of flowers to place in vases around the statue of Mary. 
(This is totally voluntary.) Please have students bring the flowers to their 
homeroom in the morning on the 9th. We are looking forward to a joyous 
celebration.  

 

 
Please pray for all our students who will be 
receiving their First Holy Communion this 
weekend at our covenant parishes. These students 
have been preparing for this day for a long time, 
and we wish them all the best as they receive this 
most holy sacrament. 

 

 
Please join us at the Little Flower Theatre this weekend for 
the OLG Drama Club’s presentation of Beauty and the 
Beast. (The official flyer is on the next page of the bulletin.) 
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Congratulations to our 7th grade Academic team for WINNING the 
LaSalle Academic Tournament! The beat their opponents by more 

than 500pts total!! Way to SOAR Eagles!  

 
 

A huge thanks to their coaches Mrs. Renick and Mrs. Vidourek!  
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The Events Committee is in full swing and starting to 
plan events for the upcoming school year. If you 
would like to be involved, send an email to 
pto@olgcs.org​ with the subject 2018-2019 Events. 
 
The PTO provided transportation to OLG's 
presentation of Beauty and the Beast today! Good 
luck to all who are involved in the play this weekend! 
 
The PTO is continuing to seek nominations for the 
offices of President and Treasurer. Send your 
nominations to ​pto@olgcs.org​ by May 7. Voting for 
these offices will be held during the May PTO 
meeting. 
 

The Volunteer Dinner is coming up! If you have not already done so, please RSVP! We look forward to 
celebrating all of our wonderful volunteers at OLG!! 
 

 
 

*Carryover of Balances: Money on a 
student's meal account at the end of the 
year will automatically carryover for next 
school year. 
 
*Unpaid Balances: Please ensure that 
your students lunch account balances are 
paid. Final report cards/records will not be 
released in the case of negative balances. 
 
*K-!2 Accounts Summer Access: K-12 
Payment Center will not be accessible to 
parents for viewing in mid-summer as the 
program incorporates updates. Balance 
are not affected. Accounts will be 

accessible again in August in time to add money for the upcoming year. 
 
*Graduating Students: Any residual money on a meal account will automatically be transferred to a 
younger sibling when possible. Other graduating accounts can be refunded to parents or can be donated 
to a younger student of your choice or to a fund for helping students with lunch costs. Please contact the 
cafeteria to make arrangements. 
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 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
K-8 football sign ups are now open!  

CLICK HERE​ for the football flyer. 
 

CLICK HERE ​to sign up for football. 
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Gold Stars go out to: Alissa for getting a PR in the 100M, 
Hannah for getting PRs in the 100 and 200M, Marlin for 
getting a PR in the 100M, Keelin for getting PRs and 
placing 3​rd​ in the 1600 and 2​nd​ in the 800M and making a 
school record in the 1600M with a time of 5:51.02, 
Gregory for getting a PR in the 800M, Lucy for getting a 
PR and placing 2​nd​ in Discus and placing 6​th​ in Shot Put, 

and Xavier for getting a PR and placing 5​th​ in long jump and making a school record with a height of 4’04” 
and placing 5​th​ in high jump. The girls' team came in 8​th​/19 teams. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all the students who 
participated in this year’s Hoops for Heart. Our 
Lady of Grace donated $1251.55 to the 
American Heart Association. Way to show that 
hard work and strong character!  
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LINKS 
St. Paul Preschool 

Mercy McAuley Summer Camps 
Mt. Notre Dame Summer Camps 

YMCA Fundraiser 
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